Gymea Technology EduTech Conference

High School )
Excursion INFORMATION

Please complete and return the attached consent form to the administration office by the
Friday 24th May 2019.

Dear parent/guardian,

+ Selected students in Years 8, 9 and 12 will be going on an excursion to Edutech Conference at
the International Convention Centre on Friday 7 June 2019.

» This excursion has been planned to exhibit and demonstrate some of the extracurricular work
combining technology spaces at the Edutech Conference and act as ambassadors at the
Department of Education Expo stand demonstrating virtual reality, 360* video and robotics kits to
visitors.

* Students will meet accompanying staff at Sutherland Railway Station at 7:45AM Friday 7th June,
departing from Sutherland Railway Station at 8:00 AM and returning to Sutherland Railway Station
at 5:00 PM.

* Travel will be by train to Central and then walking to the venue at Darling Harbour and the same
to return. Students will be supervised during travel from Sutherland to the venue and then return to
Sutherland.

*+ Accompanying staff are: P.Marsh, K.Edwards, N.Dellagiacoma

* Full School Uniform is to be worn to this excursion. Blazers will be issued to the students to be
worn on this day.

+ The contact number during the excursion is 9521 3244.

T

Mr P.Marsh
Principal

p. (02) 95213244 | . (02) 95451540 | e. gymea-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au | a. Cnr Hotham Rd & Princes Hwy, Gymea NSW 2227



Permission Note for EduTech Conference on Friday 7th June 2019

Please complete and return this consent form to the administration office by the Friday 24th May 2019.

CONSENT

I hereby CONSENt 10 ... in Year ............ participation in an excursion
to International Convention Centre, Sydney on Friday 7th June 2019,

SPECIAL NEEDS

Special needs of my child which you should be aware (eg. allergies, medication - please provide full details)

MEDICAL
| give permission for my child to receive medical treatment in case of emergency. YES/NO {please circle)

Signature of Parent/Guardian Name of Parent/Guardian Date

Privacy Advice

The information provided on this consent form by the parent or caregiver is being obtained for the purpose of conducting a school excursion detailed
above. It will be used by the NSW Depariment of Education for seeking consent for the child to undertake activities within this excursion activity.
Provision of this information is required by law / voluntary. it will be stored securely. You may correct any personal information provided at any time by

contacting the school on 9521 3244



